
 

January 13-17,2025 

I pray you all had a blessed weekend.  Thank you for those that signed up to meet with me 
during conferences.  It was great to talk about your child’s progress with you!  Now, our 
notes for the week: 

★​ Reminders: 
○​ Reminder we have chapel Monday.  Our offering this quarter goes toward a 

new congregation starting in Bend, Oregon. 
○​ We do not have school Monday, January 20th for MLK Jr. Day. 

★​ Reading Bingo Challenge 
○​ We are well on our way to getting bingos!  We also are almost to the end of 

our Reading Road Challenge already! 
★​ Class Pet 

○​ Thank you to Azalea Jo for bringing home our class pet this weekend. 
★​ Math Facts 

○​ We will be continuing to move on to more math facts soon.  Currently we are 
adding and subtracting by 1 and 0, subtracting a number from itself, and 
reviewing doubles.  We will be adding subtraction/addition by 2.  Please if 
you have the chance work on them at home.  Some students seem to be 
struggling with subtraction especially. 

★​ Here’s what we will be learning this week: 
○​ Math we will study fractions, adding and subtracting by 2, and numbering a 

clock.. 
○​ Christ Light we will learn about two parables:  The Good Samaritan and The 

Unforgiving Servant. 
○​ Social studies we will be learning about rights/responsibilities, Abraham 

Lincoln, and MLK Jr. 
○​ Gym class we will be finishing up parachute and doing fitness activities. 
○​ Superkids we will work on adjectives in our writing, adding endings to bossy 

E words, new memory words, and writing descriptions. 
○​ Music class will review so mi la patterns and music listening. 
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